
 
 
 

 
 

23rd January 2019 
Subject: Crane Erection – Saturday 26th January 2019

 
 

Dear Resident

 
We are writing to inform you that a crane is going to be erected on the site at Baroness Road on Saturday 26

th
 January 2019, this

will start at around 7.00am with no noisy work before 8.00am and it will be completed by 6.00pm.
We will of course endeavour to Keep the noise down to an absolute minimum but anticipate that some disturbance is

unavoidable.
We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience this may cause you. If you have any questions or concerns about this, please do not
hesitate to contact our dedicated Corporate Responsibility Advisor, Lisa Ashworth on 07795 971064 to discuss.
Kind regards

 
 
Adrian Cook
Projects Manager, London South East
Bouygues UK
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